
Directions: Choose any 5 activities to practice your spelling words each week.  

BE CREATIVE! 
 

Write a rap, song, 
story, poem, or letter to 
a friend using all your 

spelling words. 

GET MOVING! 
 

Do jumping jacks, 
bounce a ball, or jump 
rope as you spell each 
of your spelling words. 

SWITCH HANDS! 
 

If you are right-
handed, write all your 
words with your left 
hand, or vice versa. 

WRITE 5 TIMES! 
 

Write or type each of 
your spelling words 5 
times using different 
colors for each letter. 

 
WORD SCRAMBLE! 

 
Ask another person to 

write your spelling 
words, but with all the 
letters scrambled. Try 
to unscramble them. 

CUT AND PASTE! 
 

Find your words, or 
create your words 

using letters from a 
newspaper or 

magazine. Cut and glue 
them to a piece of 

paper. 

SPELLING PYRAMIDS! 
 

 Write the first letter 
on the first line. Write 
the first and second 
letter on the second 

line and so on… 
c 
ca 
cat  

FUNNY SENTENCES! 
 

Write sentences to 
make someone laugh 

using at least one 
spelling word in each.  

 

ABC ORDER! 
 

Write your words in 
ABC order.  

RAINBOW WORDS! 
 

 Write your spelling 
words using more than 

one colored pencil, 
crayon, or marker at 

the same time. 

FUN FONTS! 
 

Use your computer to 
type your words using 

different fonts to 
make it look really cool! 

FANCY FINGERS! 
 

Write each spelling 
word in your fanciest 
handwriting. You can 

use bubble words, dotty 
words, curly words, or 

anything else!  
CONCENTRATION! 

 
 Cut index cards or 

paper into 20 squares. 
Write each of your ten 
spelling words twice-one 
word per card. Lay out 
the cards face down 

and try to match 
spelling words. 

FRIENDLY WORDS! 
 

Try to connect all your 
spelling words by 

connecting each one 
with letters they have 

in common, like 
Scrabble. 

 
Example: 

                c 
boat 

                t 

AIR WORDS! 
 

Use your finger to 
write your words in the 
air. Have an adult do 
the same. See if you 
can figure out each 

other’s words. 
 

3D WORDS! 
 

Use play dough, blocks, 
string, or any other 3D 
object to build each of 
your spelling words. 

 

 


